
First Grade News and Notes

January 2016

First grade has decided to do 

away with having snack in the 

afternoon mostly because it is 

so close to going home time 

that it really makes it hard to 

complete the end of the day 

tasks. If your child has a 

birthday and you would like to 

send for it please let us know 

a day or so before so we can 

prepare.  

Math- Graphing, data and 
representation.
Reading- Comprehension and 
understanding of what we read. 
Asking questions as we read to better 
understand what we read. Reading 
both fiction and nonfiction text.  
Science- phases of the moon and 
types of clouds.  

Our outside play days are usually Monday and Friday of 

each week.  Even if the weather is cold but not raining, we 

will go outside.  Please check to see if your child has a coat 

or jacket to wear on these days. 

There will be no school on Monday, Jan. 18
th

 and as of now 

Tuesday , Jan. 19
th

 is a workday.  

Mclass  testing  will begin on Monday, Jan. 11. 




